
                                                                             

 

 

SCHOOL FEE CIRCULAR 

19th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We will be beginning with the new academic session in the month of April 2024.  This circular is to inform you about 

the revised fee structure for the year 2024-2026.   

At the PTA Meeting held on 30th September,2023, the PTA Executive Committee approved the revised Fee Structure 

for the period 2024 to 2026. with a total percentage increase of 15%.   

You can check the revised fee structure on the school website. FEE STRUCTURE-2024-2025.pdf (donbosconerul.com)  
We request your co-operation and support in the timely payment of your ward’s school fees.   
 
Parents are urged to go through the fee policy available on the school website to get a clear understanding of the rules 

and regulations with regard to the Fee Policy of the school.  https://donbosconerul.com/AboutUs/Feepolicy.aspx.  

Click here for the step by step procedure to pay school fees - STEPS TO PAY FEES ONLINE.pdf (donbosconerul.com) 

 

Please Note -  

*If the full year’s fees are paid before 10th April 2024, a 3% discount in fees will be provided. 
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